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New inflation figures released 
confirm that the maximum wage 
protections in our K-12 Provincial 
Framework Agreement (PFA) will be 
triggered, and members will receive 
the full 3 percent wage increase 
starting July 1, 2024. 

BCPSEA will be providing school 
districts with updated wage grids as 
soon as possible.      

Wage grids will also be sent to Locals 
to share with their membership. 

This brings the total general wage 
increases over the 3-year agreement 
to well over 13 percent for most 
members. This will be the last wage 
increase of the current PFA, which 
expires June 30, 2025. 

3% wage increases starting July 1 

Follow us on @cupek12bc on Facebook and visit bcschools.cupe.ca for news and resources. 

https://bcschools.cupe.ca/

